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28th November 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Ticket Allocation – ‘The Tale of the Little Donkey’ – Year 1, 2 & 3 Children, 
 
Once again we are restricting the number of seats available to 100 at each performance.  Therefore, initially, 
tickets will be limited to 2 per family for either Monday 12th December at 1.45pm, Thursday 15th December 
at 6.00pm or Friday 16th December at 10.00am.  Please complete the slip below and return it to school as 
soon as possible as the allocation will be made on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  If you would like additional 
tickets if they become available, please indicate how many additional tickets you would like on the slip below.  
All tickets will be distributed on Friday 9th December 2016. 
 
 

 
 
‘The Tale of the Little Donkey’ 
 
 
Child’s name ……………………………………..……..      Class …………………… 
 
 
We would like ….. tickets for Monday 12th December at 1.45pm and …… additional tickets if available. 
 
We would like ….. tickets for Thursday 15th December at 6.00pm and …… additional tickets if available. 
 
or 
 
We would like ….. tickets for Friday 16th December at 10.00am and …….  additional tickets if available. 
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